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Dear Bartosz Kwasniewski, 

 

You are cordially invited to participate in the 2016 spring term research program:  

“Classification of operator algebras: complexity, rigidity, and dynamics” at  

Institut Mittag-Leffler during 18 January – 31 January, 2016. 

 

The Organizing Committee and scientific organisers are:  

  

Marius Dadarlat, Purdue University 

Søren Eilers, University of Copenhagen 

Andrew Toms, Purdue University 

Asger Törnquist, University of Copenhagen 

  

The purpose of the Institute’s scientific programs is to promote substantial research by allowing 

leading mathematicians, in a particular area, to interact among themselves and together with younger 

mathematicians, in an inspiring and creative atmosphere.  

 

The Institute will provide free housing, on the premises, and participants will be awarded a grant 

according to Swedish government norms (about SEK 9,000 per month).  

  

Depending on your citizenship and length of stay, you may need a visa to enter Sweden.  Please 

consult the web page of the Swedish Migration Board: www.migrationsverket.se  

When applying for a visa, use this letter as a confirmation that you are invited by the Institute.   

  

Visitors are expected to cover their own travel to and from Stockholm. However, the Institute has 

some limited funds available to assist those visitors whose home institutions or research grants 

cannot cover their travel costs. 

 

If you have any questions about practical matters, do not hesitate to contact our Secretariat  

by e-mail: Secretary@mittag-leffler.se  

 

 



  

Questions regarding the scientific program should be directed to Professor Søren Eilers at: 

eilers@math.ku.dk 

  

Please inform the Secretariat as soon as possible, and no later than 16 December, whether you accept 

our invitation and the invited period. We try, as far as possible, to meet requests regarding 

the visit. Finally, please keep us informed of where you can be reached, from now on until you  

arrive here.  

  

I very much look forward to seeing you at Institut Mittag-Leffler 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ari Laptev 

Director of Institut Mittag-Leffler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Institut Mittag-Leffler 

 

Institut Mittag-Leffler is a Nordic research institute for mathematics under the Royal Swedish 

Academy of Sciences. It is located in Djursholm, a suburb of Stockholm about 8 km northeast of the 

city center. The main building, originally built by G. Mittag-Leffler during the period 1889-1907, 

contains offices for visitors and staff, as well as an excellent mathematics library. 

 

Each academic semester a mathematical theme or topic is chosen, and the goal is to promote research 

in this field. The only scheduled activities are lectures and seminars two afternoons a week, some 

specifically intended for the younger members of the Institute. The remaining time is free for one’s 

own research, for informal discussions, cooperation, and other forms of interaction.  

 

Senior mathematicians are encouraged to take an interest in the work of junior visitors. Overseas 

visitors, in particular, are also encouraged to visit other mathematics departments in Scandinavia. 

 

www.mittag-leffler.se 


